
 

 

 

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group 

Business Meeting – February 4, 2017 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Assistant Director Maria Farbatuk at 10:00 am.                 

Who rode:  No members rode today. 

New Members:  No new members today. 

NEWS from TREV DEELEY MOTORCYCLES® (CHAPTER SPONSOR): 

 
Kyle, Promotions and Events Coordinator, Trev Deeley Motorcycles® 

 TDMC’s ZERO interest; ZERO down promotion is still in effect until March 6th.  If you are 
thinking about a new bike with the Milwaukee 8 motor, this is the best time to pull the 
trigger!  Talk to one of our sales reps today! 

 Ladies Only Garage Party returns again this year on March 9th.  Do you know someone 
who wants to learn about the incredible world of Harley-Davidson and riding?  From 
basic maintenance to learning how to pick up a motorcycle, this introductory course 
offers something for all those aspiring riders.  Registration is REQUIRED and you must 
RSVP with Kyoko by March 5th. 

 Vancouver’s Ride to Live is gearing up and registration is open online at 
http://vancouver.ridetolive.ca/.  TDMC will be selling raffle tickets every weekend 
starting this weekend. 

 On February 13th the dealership will be closed in honour of BC Family Day but will re-
open on Tuesday Feb 14th, Valentine’s Day at 9AM.  Oh, and if you’re wondering about 
what to get that special someone, Kyle has been told they want a new Harley! 

 In the Service Department, Ryan and Colin have become Master Technicians, and Sam 
and Jesse have become Expert Technicians making Trev Deeley Motorcycles Service 
Department one of the most qualified service departments in the country! 

 

http://vancouver.ridetolive.ca/


 

 

 Red’s Garage Sale is on at TDMC on February 26th and is quickly filling up!  If you are 
interested in selling your stuff, tables are $40 and you must reserve a table by contacting 
TDHD@trevdeeley.com or by talking with Red or Chris in the parts department.  
Admission is $2.00.  TDMC will also be hosting a charity BBQ at $5.00 per person 
minimum donation.  This will get you a burger or hot dog, chips, cookie and a pop.  
Event and BBQ will be held rain or shine!  

Jenn, Merchandise Manager, Trev Deeley Motorcycles: 

 Just a reminder about the Rewards Program—if you wish to remain on the Chrome level, 
you must renew your membership by February 28th, 2017.  If renewal is not made by 
Feb. 28th, your Chrome Rewards status will be dropped.   

Darwin, General Manager, Trev Deeley Motorcycles: 

 TDMC is helping Dawn Deeley sell articles of clothing and memorabilia of her father, 
Trevor Deeley, during our 100th Anniversary year.  A portion of the sales will go towards a 
charity of her choosing.  Don’t miss out on this chance town a piece of Deeley history! 

MESSAGE FROM ASSISTANT DIRECTOR MARIA FARBATUK:  

 The HOG renewal party had a total of 82 members sign up. 3 free memberships were 
awarded to Debbie, Tracey and Sharon. 

◦ PLEASE NOTE:  Membership dues need to be renewed by March 4, 
2017 or your email address will be removed from the mailing list.   

 There is a full calendar of events for 2017 available from Kyoko. 

 The Vancouver HOG Executive team for 2017 will remain the same with the exception 
of 2 new additions - Tammy Bade has volunteered as Activity Officer and Don Farbatuk is 
the new Safety Officer.  Thank you for volunteering. 

◦ Chris Ferguson, Director 

◦ Maria Farbatuk, Assistant Director 

◦ Susan Walters, Secretary 

◦ Frank Papaianni, Treasurer 

◦ Heather Osborne, Memberships 

◦ Doug Miller, Historian 

◦ Gary Monts, Photographer 
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◦ Don Farbatuk, Safety Officer 

◦ Tammy Bade, Activity Officer 

◦ Road Captains: Larry Davidson, Lou Chilton, Darcy and Karina Biagioni, and Albert 
Schulz (for Langley Wednesday evening rides only). 
(Darwin is asking if Doug Miller is also a Road Captain) 

 There is still an opening for a Ladies HOG Officer.  If you are interested, please contact 
Chris or Maria. 

 Due to heavy snow, the Executive meeting that was to follow today’s meeting has been 
rescheduled to the March 4, 2017 meeting. 

NEW BUSINESS 

 A signup sheet was passed around for the HOG Valentine’s Day brunch at 11:00 a.m. on 
Sunday, February 12th at the Jolly Coachman Pub, 19167 Ford Road , Pitt Meadows.  If 
you haven’t signed up and wish to attend, please let Chris or Maria know.   

 March 4, 2017 – HOG Meeting, followed by Chapter Photo and Executive meeting, 
including road captains. 

 May 19-21, 2017 - Ladies of Summit in Missoula Montana HOG Meeting took place on 
the January 31st where about 20 members from both the Vancouver and Langley 
chapters met to talk about who’s going or riding.  More details will be discussed at a 
future meeting in the next couple of months. Registration cut-off date is April 19th 

 July 13 – 15, 2017 – 2017 Western Regional HOG® Rally, Kamloops BC.  All rooms with a 
special HOG rate at the Super 8 Motel on Hugh Allen Drive have been booked.  

 
OLD BUSINESS: 
 

 Saturday, January 7, 2017 – Vancouver HOG® meeting and renewal party. 
 

 Wednesday, January 18, 2017 – HOG® Dinner at My Greek Taverna, 946 Brunette 
Avenue in Coquitlam, 7:00 p.m.     
 

 January 20-22, 2017 – Vancouver Motorcycle Show.   
 

 May 19-21, 2017 - Ladies of HOG® Summit – Missoula, Montana.  Several ladies from the 
Lower Mainland are planning on making this an event for 2017.  Members are 
encouraged to attend; more details will be available at future meetings.  Members are 
looking at riding, driving or flying!  Registration and details can be found at the Missoula 
Facebook page: “Montana LOH Summit 2017”.  Cut-off date for registration is April 19/17 



 

 

 July 27-29, 2017 – Prairie Regional HOG Rally, Red Deer, Alberta.  Pre-registration form 
and event details are available at http://prairieregionalrally.hog.com/.   
 

 August 4-6, 2017 – Ladies of HOG Summit in Calgary, Alberta.  More details will be 
available at a future meeting. 
 

Door prizes, donated by the Chapter, were awarded to two members, and the first Birthday 
draw was held, with the winner Rob receiving a Starbucks gift card.   
 
Adjournment:  Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 

http://prairieregionalrally.hog.com/

